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News Flash !  

31 Mar 2012 marked the fourth consecutive year that SSMC supported the Earth Hour 
campaign of WWF (World Wide Fund), as we renewed our commitment to environmental 
conservation. Thanks to the efforts of SSMC environmental committee, who had made 
special arrangement in making the “light-off” happened. Our non-emergency lights in 
offices, cafeteria, car park and street lights were all switched off from 8:30pm to 9:30pm, 
which is a rare-sight for our 24/7 operations.

•	 Celebrating Earth Hour in SSMC	         

Also, many SSMC employees were reminded to join the movement at home. The aim 
is to alert everyone that we only have one planet Earth. We must do what we can to 
reduce the impact that is destroying our environment; while we are making greener 
products for a sustainable future today.
 

NON EMERGENCY LIGHT-OFF IN SSMC CAFETERIA 

CAR PARK STREET LIGHTS SWITCHED OFF

OFFICE PARTIAL LIGHT-OFF




